Town Of Harrison Office of The Tax Receiver

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor and Members of the Town Board

FROM: Michael Giordano, Receiver of Taxes

RE:

Town Board Meeting of November 29, 2023

DATE:

November 13, 2023

The following requires Town Board approval:

Authorization to enter into a contract with CentralSquare for a tax software called Click 2 Gov.

This new software will provide enhanced online services to our residents. It will also improve the reconciling of E checks and credit card payments for the tax department.

Funds for this implementation are available within the 2024 Operating Budget. No funds for this will be expended prior to 2024.

Authorization is also requested for the Supervisor to execute said contract after review by the Law Department.

Respectfully submitted.